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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 100 requires each school district to undergo a risk and vulnerability assessment by the 

Oklahoma School Security Institute by July 1, 2026. It exempts those that underwent an 

assessment in the previous two years. The bill also directs districts to coordinate with the 

Oklahoma School Security Institute to conduct re-assessments every five years. The Department 

does not believe there will be a fiscal impact as the risk and vulnerability assessments by OSSI is 

offered at no cost. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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